
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Vincent SheheenVSheheen@thesavagefirm.com

Date: 7/16/2018 8:27:22 PM
Subject: Re: Pageland actitivy center and nutritional site

​Darryl Broome, our ED, will be making calls first thing in the morning. I'll keep you posted.


From: Vincent Sheheen 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 3:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Pageland actitivy center and nutritional site
 
Thanks!
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 3:44 PM
 
To: Vincent Sheheen
 
Subject: Re: Pageland actitivy center and nutritional site
 
I’ll get back to you as soon as I do some checking. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Vincent Sheheen 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 3:06:10 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Pageland actitivy center and nutritional site 
 
Danny,
 
I received some calls from Pageland SC, which I represent, concerned because they have been told their senior center 
is going to close at end of July. Pageland is not big, but the seniors are very isolated there. Do you or lt. gov have 
anyway to seek a reprieve for them. Our rural areas are really taking it on the chin in a number of services. Thanks for 
any help. Vincent
 
Vincent A. Sheheen, Esquire
Savage, Royall, & Sheheen, L.L.P.
 
P.O. Drawer 10
 
Camden, SC 29021
 
803-432-4391 (Office)
803-425-4812 (Fax)
 
Please visit our website: http://www.savage-lawfirm.com
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